CITY OF BIRMINGHAM

BIRMINGHAM POLICE DEPARTMENT

PUTTING PEOPLE FIRST

January 28, 2019
Randoll L. Woodfin
Mayor
Patrick D. Smith Brotherhood for the Fallen Suffolk County
Chief of Police P.O. Box 1306

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Allen Treadaway

Assistant Chief of Police
Dear Brotherhood,
Divisions & Bureaus
AZ";::Z:’(:;ZVE On behalf of the Birmingham Police Department and the Carter Family, I would like to thank
(205) 254-1740 you and your organization for your sympathy and condolences during this difficult time. We
- deeply appreciate your prayers and words of support. We are grateful for people like you during
aLr ureav

this time of great sorrow. Your overwhelming kindness and comfort means so much to our

205) 254-1719 g A
r police department and Sergeant Wytasha Carter's family.

Investigotive Operations
(205) 254-6567
Internal Affairs Your thoughtfulness is a gift that we will cherish always. Thank you for being that light in our
(205) 254-1742 time of darkness. Please continue to pray for our police department and the Carter Family as

we all heal and move forward.

Sincerely,

Chief Patrick D. Smith ~~ ~~_

Chief of Police
Birmingham Police Department

-



